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Report on Cyber Security Awareness 

On 6th May 2025, the Placement and Career Guidance Cell conducted a seminar on Cyber 
Security Awareness to educate students about the risks and preventive measures related to 
cybercrime. The event aimed to raise awareness among students about the safe use of digital 
platforms and how to protect personal information online. 

 

The session featured three resource persons — two police officers ( Yankee Sherpa , 
MeghnaSubba) and one cyber crime consultant (Saurabh Biswas) They discussed various forms 
of cybercrime, including hacking, phishing, online scams, and cyberbullying. 

The police officers shared real-life case studies and explained the legal aspects of cybercrime. 
They also informed us about how and where to report such incidents. Their insights were both 
informative and practical. 

 

The subject expert gave a detailed explanation of how cybercriminals operate and how even a 
small mistake can lead to serious consequences. He emphasized the importance of cyber 
hygiene, like using strong passwords, avoiding suspicious links, and being cautious about what 
we post on social media. 

 

The seminar was highly engaging and educational. We learned not only the types of cybercrimes 
but also how to prevent them. The session increased our awareness and responsibility as internet 
users. 

 

. 

Aims of the Programme: 

The primary aims of the Cyber Security Awareness programme were: 

 

To educate students about various types of cybercrimes and their impact. 

 



To raise awareness about online safety and responsible digital behaviour 

To inform students about legal actions and reporting procedures related to cybercrime. 

 

To equip students with practical knowledge on how to protect their personal data and online 
identity. 

 

To encourage interaction and clear doubts regarding cybersecurity from experienced 
professionals 

 

The Cyber Security Awareness seminar was a valuable experience for all attendees. It 
highlighted the importance of being alert and informed in today’s digital world. Such awareness 
programs are essential in empowering students to protect themselves and others from cyber 
threats. 

 


